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We are absolutely against the Birch solar project. Until these companies can come up with a way to
have these panels safely discarded without polluting this country they should not be allowed to
construct the projects. They have many rare toxins in them and my understanding is there is no
decommissioning bonds for the state to have them removed. The projects are just hoping for a way to
dispose of them in the future. You try to get a answer from them, I can't.
Frank and Sharon Bishop
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